
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 
 
February 18, 2005 
 
 
 
TO          :   All News Editors  
 
FROM    :   David Geddes – Director Consumer and Public Affairs 
 
RE          :   Press Briefing 
 
 
The Director General of the Office of Utilities Regulation, Mr. J. Paul Morgan invites 

coverage of a press briefing to outline the conclusions and decisions reached after the 

OUR’s enquiry into the Billings System Practices of the Jamaica Public Service 

Company. 

 
When  : Tuesday February 22, 2005 
 
Time    : 2:30 p.m. 
 
Where : OUR Conference Room, 3rd Floor  
               PCJ Centre, 36 Trafalgar Rd, Kgn 10 
 
 
                                                           - 30-  
 
Contact : David Geddes 
                Director – Consumer and Public Affairs 
                Mobile – 361-0957 


